



January 2020 Newsletter

Wishing our families and friends a happy, healthy and safe New Year. The best is yet to come!

UPCOMING DATES!

December 22nd - January 5th - DDC closed for winter break

January 4th - Special Dreamer's Makeup Class

January 6th - No School Day Camp 8:30 - 3:30pm/DDC reopens for classes!

January 11th - Team Dress Rehearsal - Mandatory All Team

January 20th - MLK Day, Schools Closed, Studio Closed - Camp TBD

January 31st - February 2nd - Streetz Dance Convention (optional Team, please let us know by December 14th if you will be attending)

February 17th - Presidents Day, Schools Closed, Studio Closed - Camp TBD

February 21st - 23rd - Groove Dance Competition - Tampa, All Team

March 15th - 22nd - Spring Break, Studio Closed

March 21st - Optional NBA Pregame Show!

NO SCHOOL DAY CAMP

Schools might still be closed on January 6th, but DDC is open and running a No School Day Camp 8:30 - 3:30 to help our parents out and get dancing again! Register on your parent portal today to reserve your spot.

NBA PREGAME SHOW

DDC will be participating in the Dance for Inclusion and Kindness NBA Pregame Performance Orlando Magic March 21st at 7:00pm. Just like our parade performance, end of year showcase and other community happenings, this opportunity is open to everyone, all ages/levels/abilities. Parents are welcome to be dancers, too! Get all the information and confirm your attendance <a href="https://example.com/heres/her

2020 KINDNESS AND INCLUSION INITIATIVE

For the year 2020, kindness, inclusion, and positivity is the theme. Each month through our end of year show, we will be asking students in their classes to participate in this initiative. This month, students will be able to write anonymous notes addressed to any dancer/parent/family member who inspires them. Check it out with all the details by the coffee station when we return!

STUDENT OF THE WEEK

Congratulations to our Students of the Week from December - Eli, Daisy and Emilie! We are loving how supportive our dancers have been, congratulating these dancers and the excitement they have for their friends. We look forward to seeing who is next!

GIVING TREE

Thank you so much to our donors to our "Giving Tree"! Your support is so appreciated and we are excited to extend our scholarships to more dancers as well as deliver our donations to Suncoast Animal League next week!

STUDIO BAND

If you haven't already, here is the link to download the studio band - https://band.us/n/a0a310K2H5N4y We will continue to send emails, but this is a quick way to get notifications about upcoming events and studio happenings.

Always feel free to reach out to admin@dreamersdanceco.com with any questions!

Dance, Believe, Dream, Dreamer's Dance Company







We loved participating in the parade with all of our dancers and families!